POST-DOCTORAL ASSOCIATE POSITION
in insect evolutionary physiology
through the School of Life Sciences at Arizona State University.
Candidate must have earned a Ph.D. in biology, and demonstrated an
innovative and productive research program related to animal physiology
or evolutionary biology.  Experience with fruitfly laboratory selection
and/or animal evolutionary physiology are desired.  Position will entail
conducting studies of the effect of atmospheric oxygen on body size and
tracheal function in developing insects, especially fruitflies,
Drosophila melanogaster.  Duties will include conducting laboratory and
artificial selection studies in fruitflies, as well plasticity studies
in diverse insect species.  Tracheal function will be examined using
histological and physiological (respirometry) techniques to assess how
single and multi-generational exposure to different atmospheric oxygen
levels affects insect tracheal system structure and function.  The
position could begin as soon as August 1, 2004.  Send cover letter
summarizing your qualifications and interest, curriculum vitae,
representative reprints, and names and emails of three professional
references to Dr. Jon Harrison, School of Life Sciences, Arizona State
University, PO Box 874501, Tempe, AZ 85287-4501.  Email submissions are
acceptable (J.Harrison@asu.edu <mailto:J.Harrison@asu.edu>).  File
review will begin July 19, 2004 and continue until the position is
filled.

